Redford City County

Official Resolutions

Be it hereby known to all that: The City Council of New Bedford, Massachusetts hereby offers its sincerest congratulations to: Mr. Kevin Agrella & Mr. Ivan Brody

New Bedford Emergency Medical Services

in recognition of
Their life-saving measures in delivering a healthy baby girl in the back of their ambulance while en route to the hospital on Thursday, January 10, 2019 The Entire Citizenry extends its very best wishes on this memorable occasion and expresses the hope for continued good fortune.

Given this <u>17th</u>	day of	January	<u> </u>	2019
	by:			
Tribuk. Wylfl		lan Al	014	
Council President		Councillor		